
 

 

 

 

 

Please pray for the people 

who are sick in our Parish 

especially:  

Frank Byrne, Barbara Kirk, 

Aart Kop, Joan Talbot, Judy 

Lewis, Joan Ranken, Mark 

Woolley, Narelle Connaugh-

ton, Norman Collins, Eunice 

Priestley, Marie Irwin, Reg 

Corbett, Marie McLean, Fr 

Kevin Murphy, Barry Ste-

phens, Justin and Kylie, Lori-

Anne Foran and Catherine 

Hulse. 

Altar Linen:  April Jan Morris 

Counting:  3rd April Rachel Glover Cletus Heffernan 

Flowers:  3rd/4th March until 7th/8th April - Lent No Flowers  

 

Saturday  

8th April 

6pm 

Sunday  

9th April 

8am 

Sunday  

9th April 

10am 

Ministers 
Ilonka Clynk 
Barbara McCormack 

Pat Anderson 

Blaise Madden 

Graeme Campbell 

Rachel Glover 

Readers John Heffernan 
Barry Hoban 

Michel Nader 

John Gillett 

Rosemary Patyus 

Rest In Peace 

We pray that God may welcome into 

glory those of our family and friends 

who have departed this life, especial-

ly Anton Vrbat, Rita Quinn and Aaron 

Stephens. 

A Message from Fr John 
We live in a world where we are called on to make decisions on the fly and where guidance is informed by opinion and com-
mentary rather than by facts and considered responses. Our lives then seem to be dissipated by the competing forces which 
can seem to tear us in one direction and then another. This is never more evident than when we face major trauma in our 
life. Whether it be the loss of a person we loved, separation and divorce, moving from one place to another, the uncertainty 
of unemployment or facing the challenges of retirement from paid work. What is evident is that we need to own what is hap-
pening to us. We need to acknowledge grief but we also need to be supported by a community who is willing to accompany 
us and by people who are able to hold our story with love and respect. This helps us to discern what is truly important from 
that which just appears urgent. It helps us to discover our own self and what moves us into action. This is not something we 
rush into because these life changing events pose important questions. The most fundamental choice, however, is that we 
see the person in front of us and their immediate need. By taking the first obvious step a person starts to discover how heal-
ing and restoration can take place. 

What’s On Weekly 

Monday Mothers Prayer Group: 

      Broulee: Banksia Village, 9.30am 

      Moruya: Presbytery, 11.00am 

2nd & 4th Wednesday  

St Vinnies conference meet at 12.30pm 

Wednesday 

Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Thursday  

Tuross Head Caring Group meet for a cup-

pa and a chat, Tuross Club, 10am - 12noon.     

Contact 0497 315 534. 

Friday  

Ladies Craft Group/Wrap With Love, meet 

in Presbytery, after Mass/10am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families &                   

      Peace 7-8pm 

What’s On Monthly 

1st Thursday  

MenAlive group meeting in Presbytery10am 

2nd Thursday 

Mass at St Edmunds, Bodalla            9.00am 

1st Friday  

Anointing Mass    9.15am 

3rd Friday  

Mass at Banksia Village, Fr Murphy 10.30am 

1st Saturday  

Mass at Sacred Heart    9.15am 

Sacred Heart Parish, Moruya 
Moruya, Mossy Point, Broulee, Tuross Head, Congo, Bodalla  

Phone: 4474 2024.   

Email: Moruya@cg.org.au      

Mail: PO Box 23, Moruya NSW  2537    

Parish Office Hours. Tuesday to Thursday, 10am – 1pm 

3rd - 9th April 

Monday 3rd  Liturgy of the Word    9.15am 

Tuesday 4th  Mass       5.30pm 

Wednesday 5th  Mass        9.15am 

Followed by Eucharistic Adoration until 4pm 

Second Rite of Reconciliation including those  

celebrating their First Reconciliation     5.00pm 

Thursday 6th  Mass       9.15am  

   St Mary’s Holy Week liturgy  10.00am 

Friday 7th      Mass       9.15am 

Adoration/Prayer for Marriage, Families & Peace 7-8pm 

Saturday 8th  Rosary      9.30am

    Reconciliation           10.30am 

    Vigil Mass       6.00pm 

Sunday 9th  Mass at The Pines, Tuross      8.00am 

    Mass     10.00am 

Parish Deacon Emeritus  
Rev. Paul Rummery 

Administrator 
Fr. John Armstrong 

PARISH SCHOOLS 

St Mary’s Primary School “In All Things May God Be Glorified” 
Principal: Mr. Mick Lowe. 44742817 

Carroll College – Regional Co-educational “Learning For Life” 
Principal: Mr. Steve Bath. 4471 5600  

Parish Secretary  
Mrs. Rachel Glover 

Assistant Priest 
Fr. Dominic Byrne 

Where is Fr John this week? 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in 

Moruya. 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in  

Batemans Bay. 
  

Where is Fr Dominic this week? 

Tuesday, Thursday and Sunday in Moruya. 

Wednesday, Friday and Saturday in  

Batemans Bay.  

LENTEN TALKS to be held at The Pines Education and 

Retreat Centre, 36 Craddock Rd., Tuross Head.  

Contact: Pat Anderson 44736174. All welcome. Stay on 

and join us for a meal or coffee at a local eatery. No 

fees for talks. 

Week 5: Wednesday 5th April. 3 pm.  

Let’s Talk About…Spirituality. Facilitator: Pat Anderson. 

There will be a Liturgy of Healing and Lament at the Cathedral on Tuesday, 

4th April at 7.30pm. 

Like the Road to Emmaus scene (Luke 24:13-35), it is important that we con-

tinue over the years ahead to walk and accompany each other, especially 

those most affected by the scourge of sex abuse. 

CHRISM MASS 

Join the Archbishop and the Clergy of the 

Archdiocese on Monday 10th April at 

7.30pm in St Christopher’s Cathedral, Forrest 

for this most important Holy Week ceremony. 

It is this Mass that the Holy Oils used in the 

various Sacramental Rites of the Church are 

blessed and consecrated. 

Everyone is most welcome. 

EASTER MASS TIMES 

Holy Thursday        7.30pm 

Good Friday 

 Stations of the Cross  9am 

 Liturgy of the Word  3pm 

Easter Vigil (Saturday)  7pm 

Easter Sunday 

 The Pines, Tuross Head 8am 

 Sacred Heart Church         10am 

Invitation 

All parishioners and friends are warmly invited to join us in 

the Church at 10am next Thursday 6 April as St Mary’s stu-

dents present a Holy Week liturgy as we journey towards the 

beautiful feast of the Resurrection at Easter.     

What the PPC is doing….. 

*  Youth minister to be appointed to link schools and Parish 

*  Church restoration completed...carpet in aisle to be fixed 

*  Protection to be set up for stained glass windows 

*  Parishioners were considering the best placement and refurbish-

ment of the original baptismal font from Sacred Heart Church in   

consultation with the Historical Society  

Parish Pastoral Council Meeting March 2nd 2017 . 

Volunteers needed 

If you are interested in 

becoming a reader or 

minister during Mass 

please email the office: 

Moruya@cg.org.au   

Update contact details  

Could parishioners 

please update their con-

tact details, especially 

those involved in a minis-

try: Moruya@cg.org.au 

Retreat Day at Tuross. 
All are invited to join us on Tuesday of Holy Week 11th April at 

The Pines for a Retreat day.  10 am to 2 pm.  Please bring your 

own lunch. 

Contact Pat Anderson 44736174 if you are available to attend.  

mailto:sach.moruya@cg.catholic.org.au

